BULLETIN



11th June 2018

NEWS & REMINDERS

Dress Code

Students are reminded that, despite the summer weather, there should be no midriffs on, bare shoulders, or flip flops. There are to be no shorts worn.

Student Council

Thank you to those students who applied to be a part of the Student Council.

Interviews for the positions will take place on the week commencing Monday 25th June. Mr Jones will be in touch via Milk with further details.

Year 12 Futures Week

On Monday 25th June, students will be off timetable. They are to register in the Common Room at 8.40am. They will then move to the hall, where the whole UCAS process will be explained. Students will be guided how to write supporting statements, as well as writing cover letters in job applications.

In preparation for this day, students will need to organise their references out, and these needs to be done especially quickly if the member of staff is leaving at the end of the current academic year. Students need to talk to their references about future ambitions and what they would like to do post-sixth form. Students are also encouraged to bring in all certificates, whether they are academic or extra-curricular, to support them in the UCAS process.

There will also be a Parent and Carer Evening on Monday 25th June, between 5 and 5.45pm. There will be help and guidance on the UCAS and Higher Level Apprenticeship application processes.

On Friday 29th June, Failure Day will take place. There will be team building and the RAF and Navy will be in for presentations.

Work Experience

Year 12 Work Experience takes place next week. Whilst on Work Experience, students are required to act professionally in their behaviour and the way they are dressed. They are representing the school and themselves, so it is vital that both the student and employer has a positive experience.

If you are unable to attend your work experience, whether you are unwell, or for any other reason, students are required to let Mrs Wyatt know by 8am at the very latest and let their employers know.

Students not on Work Experience

Students not on work experience will be expected to attend school and will be working on personal statements, UCAS or apprentice applications, CV writing, UNIFROG and MOOCS. The students are required to meet with Mr Jones on Tuesday 19th June, at 10.30am in the office and they are required to bring in their own device (if available).

Exams

Year 12 exams begin on the week commencing Monday 2nd July. Students are required to achieve a Grade D or above, however, they should be aiming for their target grades, rather than Grade D.

Makaton

There will be Makaton sessions, which is a type of sign language for young children, taking place on Tuesday 3rd July between 11am and 12.30pm. There are only 10 places available, so if you would like to attend, please see Mrs. Wyatt.



EVENTS

American Universities Information Conference If you are considering studying in America, there is an American Universities Information Conference taking

place on Thursday 21st June at Shrewsbury School between 2 and 4.30pm.

It is free to attend and parents are welcome too. If you would like to attend, please email kascimia@shrewsbury.org.uk by no later than Monday 18th June.

Family Fun Day

The Marches School Family Fun Day takes place on Saturday 30th June. It is a wonderful day which caters for all of the family, with plenty of things to see and do, including go-karting, a climbing wall, archery, nerf wars, a speed cage and zorbing. The Red Arrows will also be joining us. The event is on Facebook, and can be seen here.

